
The 814 journey operating from Erdington to The Royal Sutton
School, which was introduced on 4 November, will be replaced with
an additional earlier 815, arriving to school at 08:20.

This means there will be two buses on the 815 journey, which should
address the concerns with students being unable to board at stops at
Wylde Green, Yenton and Penns Lane.

Bus Timetable Changes from
6 January 2025

There will be no changes to the 813
or the two 814 buses operating
from Stockland Green. National
Express continue to provide five
buses across the three routes.

Please click here to access
the 813, 814, 815 timetables.
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School

815

https://theroyalsuttonschool.atlp.org.uk/files/2024/12/813-814-815-Timetable.pdf

